
Matten, Ellen 

From: JOJO [jcarter@egyptian.net] 02-022N 

To: USCodex JoAnn Carter 
Subject: Supplements 

Sent: Thursday, July 25,2002 9:34 PM 02-022N-148 

Please don't let the FDA control any supplements. I take supplements for 
menopause and I control it naturally. I will not take HRT. Don't take my freedom 
of choice away. If you want to get something off the market, try alchohol and 
cigarettes. 

JoAnn Carter 


